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 Maths through stories – 16rd April 2024 
 

Dear parents / carers, 
After the Spring time holiday break, on Tuesday 16th April, we will be having a day of maths 
celebrations. We will be focussing on a maths story book called ‘365 Penguins’ and take part 
in a number of different numeracy activities throughout the day in order to reflect the maths 
within the story. 

.  
To really engage ourselves, we are asking for children to come to school dressed in maths 
inspired outfits. There is no need to buy anything, just get creative and plan your 
costume/accessories during Easter break. We understand that for some children (and 
parents), non-uniform days can cause unnecessary anxiety and stress so if wearing school 
uniform is preferred, please do so!  
We hope the children will not only enjoy their extended maths learning but also recognise 
that numeracy is an integral part of everyday life and can be used to solve a number of 
problems – just like the family face in the story! 
If you have any questions regarding this day, please speak to your child’s class teacher who 
will be able to help you.  
We thank you for your continued support. 
Yours sincerely, 
Mrs. Ubor 
Maths Lead    
 

 


